LAKEHOUSE
R B T L T eam

Party! Party! Party!
About 90 years ago, James Luther
Flanagan and his wife, Maude Forrest
had a vision. They bought the Lakehouse
land so their family and their
descendents would have a place in the
country. Somehow he acquired the land
on Beaven Lake and so the story began.

In the 1960s, for reasons lost in the mists
of time, the family decided to form itself
into a club. The James Luther Lake-
house Club was incorporated in 1968.

In 1948, Jan, Reg and Frankie's
daughter married Bob Morgan. In 1998
they will have survived 50 years of
marriage.

So.....

..... to celebrate all these events, the week
of June 27 to July 5 1998, has been
chosen as Party Week.

For the next two years you will be
receiving this newsletter at odd intervals
to learn more about the great PARTY
WEEK.

For now, just book your holiday for that
week and plan your life so you can be
here and be part of the fun.

Save these dates: June 27 - July 5, 1998

28 and Countmg

The party date is July 4, 1998. 1t will
be a casual daytime event with all sorts
of typically Lakehouse events. Patti
Flanagan has accepted the role of Party
Co-ordinator. All your ideas and
comments are invited. Much more
information will follow.

Contact Patti at.
77 Chemin Barkmere

LORE

Future editions of Lakehouse Lore will
include this section written by kids for
kids. We will keep you posted on things
that kids are doing and other information
that concerns us.

I would like to congratulate Logan
Drummond and her siblings, Jake and
Conor, who managed to keep a business
going. They cleaned and painted
windows for people for $30 a window. |t
was a wonderful idea and Logan made it
work.

Krista will be following in a long Flanagan
tradition starting this fall. She will be
attending Lower Canada College (LCC).
Cyril Flanagan started the tradition and
was a student in the first LCC class. His
two sons Peter and David also went
there. She will be the first girl from the
family ever to attend LCC.

If you have any stories, jokes, activities,
comments or issues to raise, please
contact Krista Morgan:

194 Carlyle St. E,
Chateauguay, Quebec

J6J 587

phone: 514-699-7509

fax: 514-699-0616

email: adardai@generation net

Bat to the Past

As you can see, there is a lot of
controversy about what actually
happened since James Luther first had
his vision (if he had one). Jan Morgan,
noted authoress, has accepted the
debatable honour of collecting stories
and creating the Official Family Myth
and History in honour of our great event.

She waits with batted breath for you to
send your pictures, stories, facts,
opinions, and other relevent or irrelevant
(irreverent) memories or myths so she
can create this tome.



